
   

The Oklahoma Institute for 
Learning Styles is seeking 

Education majors  for $10,000.00
per year scholarships ! 

 
The Oklahoma Institute for Learning Styles at Northeastern State University has applied to 
the Department of Education for funding for our third class of Native Scholars.  The  US 
Department of Education will make their announcement of awards on or around May 18, 2007.  
This date will follow the end of our Spring semester.  In order to interview and award  scholarships 
for  the Fall ’07 semester we are asking  eligible students to submit  an “intent to apply” form. This 
form must be received by our office by May 31, 2007. 
 
We are beginning our recruitment process to award 20 scholarships for Fall, 2007 semester.  
Those selected for award will receive a maximum of $10,000.00 per year for three years.  The goal 
of the Native Scholars Program at Northeastern is to increase the number of native teachers in 
schools with high Indian populations. Those making application to the scholarship program must 
meet  NSU College of Education admission requirements, including: 

• Follow a course of study that will result in teacher certification.  
• Having  completed  60 hours of college credit by the end of Spring ‘07. 
• Hold a 2.5 overall GPA. 
• Be  an enrolled member of a federally recognized tribal group. 
• Graduate on or before August, 2010 . 
• Be  enrolled as a full time student. 
• Agree to teach in a high Native population school. 
 

We welcome your inquiries and requests for “Intent to 
Apply” forms by contacting   Dale Lee Woody at 

OKLearningStyles@gmail.com. 
Subject line: Native Scholars 
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